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Report to the Regional Land Transport Committee
By Dr Dave Watson, Divisional Manager Transport

Results of Transmission Gully Willingness to Pay Survey

1. Purpose

To provide the Committee with the results of the Transmission Gully Willingness to
Pay Survey.

2. Background

The results of the Transmission Gully Willingness to Pay Telephone Survey were
made public by Transit New Zealand and the Wellington Regional Council jointly on
Tuesday 11 May 1999.  A copy of the consultant’s report on the survey results is
included with the order paper as a separate item.

3. Comment

The ‘Face to Face’ part of the survey is now underway.  This will provide more detail
analysis on what amount and by which method people in various categories are
prepared to pay to have Transmission Gully built earlier than it would otherwise be. 
The outcome of this more detailed survey and the results of the completed telephone
survey will provide some useful information to the Committee when considering
submissions on the draft Regional Land Transport Strategy in July.

4. Recommendation

That the report be received.
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